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News & Announcements: 
v Upcoming additions to Foothill GE: The following courses were approved on April 23rd for Foothill GE 

for 2019-20: 
 Area III—Natural Sciences: ANTH 13, 13L 
 Additionally, CCC approved a request from the Biological & Health Sciences division to remove HORT 10 

from the Foothill GE Area II—Natural Sciences list, effective 2019-20. 
 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author(s) if you have questions or comments. 
 ESLL - Composition & Reading Supplemental Instruction for English Language Learners D. McCormick 
 NCEL - High-Intermediate Grammar        A. Sarver 
 NCEL - High-Intermediate Reading Skills       A. Sarver 
 NCEL - Listening/Speaking for Academic Purposes      A. Sarver 
 NCEL - Advanced Grammar         M. Jaquish 
 NCEL - Basic Composition Skills         M. Jaquish 
 
v Foothill GE List for 2019-20: The draft Foothill GE list for next year was presented at CCC. To review the 

list, please ask your Curriculum Reps. If you have any questions or notice any discrepancies, notify your 
Reps and/or the Curriculum Coordinator. 

 
v Program Deactivation: On April 23rd, CCC approved the deactivation of the Certificate of Achievement in 

Nanoscience, effective 2019-20. The AS degree will continue to be offered. 
 
v Title 5 Workshops: The CCC Team is hosting two workshops for faculty to work on updating their CORs 

for Title 5 review. If you’re working on a COR to submit for 2020-21, even if it’s not on the Title 5 list, we 
encourage you to attend! Both workshops will be held in Room 6403. 

  Tuesday, April 30th @ 2:00PM   Wednesday, May 1st @ 9:00AM 
 
v Minimum Proficiency in Mathematics for Local AA/AS Degrees: The Mathematics department has 

updated the language for the minimum proficiency in mathematics for local AA/AS degrees, which was 
approved by CCC on April 23rd. This new language will go into effect with the 2019-20 catalog. If you have 
any questions, please contact your Curriculum Reps. Below is the full text of the new proficiency statement: 

 
MATH 105 or 180 or any MATH course approved for Foothill GE Area V, Communication & Analytical 
Thinking. 

 
v Credit by Exam: At the April 23rd meeting, CCC approved a process by which a faculty member submits a 

course to be included in the list of Credit by Exam courses published in the college catalog. The document 
outlining the process will soon be uploaded to the CCC Policies & Resolutions webpage. 

 

https://foothill.edu/curriculum/policies.html
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v Auto-informing Students for Degrees and Certificates: At the April 23rd meeting, CCC held a third read 
of a CCC Resolution in support of auto-informing students who have completed the requirements for a 
degree or certificate. The discussion included a change in the language and intent of the resolution, from 
“auto-awarding” a degree or certificate to “auto-informing” students. CCC decided to continue the 
discussion and bring the resolution back for a fourth read before bringing it to a vote, so there is still time to 
provide your feedback, via your CCC Reps. 

 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Friday, June 21st: Deadline for new and updated curriculum for 2020-21 
CORs must be in Instruction/Review1 status in C3MS, on or before this date, to be reviewed by 
the Curriculum Coordinator for the 2020-21 catalog 


